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United States Nuclear Regulatory Cotuminion
Washington. D.C 20555

Attentior Document Control Desk

References: (a) Facility Opetaling License No. NFF 86, Docket No. 50-40
o .

(b) NHY Letter NYN.91090 dated May 30, 1991, "10CFR50.54 Quarteri)
R eport". T. C. Feip nhaum to USNRC

(() NHY Letter NYN 910e dated June 17. 1991, Trequencs of 10CFR50 50
Submittals", T. C. Feigenbaum to LISNRC

(d) USNRC Letter dated July 11, 1991, " Frequency of 10C F R 50.50
S u b mit t a lt '', G. E. Edison to T. C. Feigenbaurn

S ubject: 10CFR50.59 Annua Report

Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find the report of facility and procedure changes made at Seabrook
Station pursuant to 10CFR50.59 during the final three quarters of 1991. The report h r the
first quarter of 1991 was subrnitted by Reference (b).

liased upon a 1986 commitment, NHY had been submitting the 10CFR50.59 Rrooct
on a quarterl) basis. In Reference (c), NHY requested a return to an annual submittal

,

., frequency for this report, in Reference (d), the NRC concurred with this request; and
specified a submittal date for this report of March 31st.

New Hampshiro Yankee has deterrf ned that the reporting requirements of
10CFR50.59(b)(2) and 10CFR50.71(e) can be more efficiently met by combining the annual
10CFR50.59 Report with the annual revision to the Updated FSAR (UFSAR). Revision 1
to the UFSAR is cbeduled to be ;ubmitted by May 26, 1991, and will bring the UFSAR up
to date as of March 15, 1992. In order to synchronize the annual 10CFR50.59 Report with
the UFSAR revisions, the May 1992 submittal forwarding Revision 1 to the UT<SAR will
include a Supplemental 10CFR 50.59 Report covering the period January 1,1992 to March
15, 1992. New Hampshire Yankee proposes that future submittals forwarding the annual
UFS AR revi= ion will include the 10CFR50.59 Report for the same period.
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission March 31,1992

Attention: D( came nt Control Dest Page two
,

Should you require further information regarding tLs matter, please contact Mr. James
M. Peschel, Regulatory Compliance Manager at ((>03) 474-952), externion 3772.
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Very truly yours, /

":' h c . , C n. 8. ,.- - - .

Ted C. Feigent.!aum
, w

Enclosus e(s)
.

'l CF:G Klact

cc: Mr. Thomas T. M artin
Regional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region !
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. Gordon Edison, Sr. Project Mgr.
P:4 oject Directorate 13
Division of Reactor Projects
U.5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washing!on, DC 20555

Mr. Noel Dudley
NRC Senint Resident laspector
P.O. Enx 1149
Seabrook, NH 03874
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